School Health Advisory Council Minutes
March 9, 2023

The fourth meeting was held Thursday, March 9, 2023, at the Food and
Nutrition Department from 1:00 - 2:30 PM. The meeting was recorded
and posted on the SHAC website, in accordance with state guidelines.
Members and guests were introduced. H.C. Grimet, Coordinator of
Physical Education, Health and the Outdoor Learning Center, led
introductions and began the meeting with a brief review of the SHAC
meeting norms. H. C. Grimet reviewed policy priorities for the 88th
Texas Legislative Session. Laura Hearn De La Rosa reviewed the
programs provided by MD Anderson available to schools and PTAs. The
2022-2023 Annual SHAC report was reviewed by H.C. Grimet and
agreed upon by the SHAC committee. H.C. Grimet also guided a
brainstorming discussion for future SHAC meeting dates, times,
locations and possible topics for the upcoming school year. Members
were thanked for their service on the committee.



